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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We would like to invite you to a Year 8 Student Progress Parents’ Meeting on 21 

January 2020 from 4:00pm to 7:00pm 

 

The Student Progress Parents’ Meeting provides you with an opportunity to meet with 

your child’s subject teachers, to discuss progress towards targets and their expected 

outcomes for the end of Year 8. This is your opportunity to find out how your child is 

currently performing and importantly, how you can best support them. 

 

Your child will be given an appointment card and he/she will make appointment 

times for you to meet his/her subject teachers. Students must make the appointments 

with their teachers on your behalf so it would be advisable to ensure that they are 

clear about the time you will arrive in order to book slots near that time. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 21 January 2020. 

 

Kind regards 

 
 

Mr Moran 

Head of Year 8 
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